
   

            
 Purchasing Division 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

DATE:  April 20, 2018 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 

TO:   All Offerors 
RE: 2018 Contract Street Maintenance – High Density Mineral Bond IFB-4515-18-DH 
 

Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 

Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1.  Section 3.2.6 of the IFB shall be amended to include the following additional paragraph:   
 

C. The awarded Contractor and the Owner agree that this Proposal or subsequent contract may, upon 
mutual agreement of the Contractor and the Owner, be extended under the terms and conditions of 
the contract for three (3) additional one (1) year contract periods, contingent upon the applicable fiscal 
year funding. 
 

2. Q.  Would 4Seasons Pourable Pothole Filler be acceptable for use on this project? 
 
A.  Crack filling and other maintenance has already been performed on the streets selected for this 

project.   Only products meeting the specifications provided in section 3.3 of the bid documents will 
be considered for the application of High Density Mineral Bond. 
 

3. Q.  I was looking into your project for HA5, would you accept a bid for a  Type II slurry seal? 
Not sure how  familiar you are with a Type II slurry but a good majority of Colorado 
municipalities have been using  it in their preventative maintenance plans for years. The City of 
Gunnison has done a fairly large program also on a yearly basis.  The life of the product is 
longer than HA5,it  is a better  friction course for winter, streets are opened up in 2-4 hours 
instead of 24, and most importantly we have seen prices come in substantially less. We would 
love the opportunity to bid your project if made available. 
 

A. We are not considering the use of Type II Slurry seal for this project.  If Type II slurry seal is 
desired for future application, it will be solicited under a separate solicitation process. 

 

The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 

All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


